
Rural  Nev.  to  lose  all
Obamacare plans next year
By Anjeanette Damon, Reno Gazette-Journal

Blaming the uncertainty over health care reform in the U.S.
Senate, insurance carriers will stop offering plans under the
Affordable Care Act in nearly all of Nevada’s rural counties,
including Carson City and Douglas County.

In total, about 8,000 Nevadans will lose their insurance, with
no options to buy a different subsidized plan on the federal
health exchange. More than 5,000 of the people affected live
in Carson City, Douglas, Storey and Lyon counties.

“My administration is working diligently to identify solutions
to ensure there is, at the very least, a safety net available
to rural Nevada residents who will be left without any options
for coverage in the wake of these devastating and unfortunate
decisions,” Gov. Brian Sandoval said in a written statement.
“The reduced footprint of carriers on the exchange will leave
more  than  8,000  Nevadans  with  no  coverage,  and  that  is
unacceptable.”
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